
All women of St. Anthony Parish and School (high school and older) are warmly invited to join us forour 
2024 Spring Retreat at the beautiful Camp Geneva Retreat Center in Holland, Michigan. We will enjoy 
time away for prayer and adoration, fellowship, good food, worship, and two enriching talks on this 
year’s theme: On the Other Side of Fear. 

Details
We will gather at the retreat center for dinner at 6:00pm on Friday, March 15. Meals and accom-
modations are included, and we will depart after brunch on Sunday morning.  Accommodations 
include double rooms with one bed each for you and another guest. Take a look at the retreat center at 
CampGeneva.org. 

Registration Deadline: February 25  
The registration fee is $250 to cover meals and accommodations. Checks can be made to St. Anthony 
Catholic Parish with “Women’s Retreat” in the memo line. Return this registration form and payment 
to the Parish Office by Sunday, February 25. For your convenience, you are welcome to drop it in the 
collection basket at Mass. 

Early Bird Discount until Jan 15!
Register before January 15 to take advantage of our early bird registration fee of $200. 
Checks can be made to St. Anthony Catholic Parish with “Women’s Retreat” in the memo line. 

Registration Form
Please complete one form per guest. 

Full Name: 

Mobile Phone:           Home Phone: 

Email:

Mailing Address:

the
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Dietary Restrictions:

Roommate Preference
All rooms are double occupancy. If you would like to room with a specific person or have specific 
requests, please note them here. 

Carpooling Options
___ I would like to ride in a carpool with others. 
___ I can drive and take ________ others. 

Registration Fee Payment 
___ Check #___________________
___ Cash
___ I am paying for myself and another guest. 
         Name of other guest (s)
___ I would like to attend but need assistance covering the registration fee.
         (You will be contacted confidentially by a member of our planning team.)  

Emergency Contact Name & Phone Number

Questions or Comments
Feel free to contact us at women@stasb.org or write in your questions or comments here. 

Final Details
We will have a pre-retreat meeting between morning Masses on Sunday, March 10. 
Final details will be sent out after the meeting. 


